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24%h Sephember,1963.

Dear Girs,

S.8,"BAYON"

In reply to your memorandum of the
11th Septvember, I have to say that provided
a satisfactory General Lxamination of the
flull and uachinery, in accordance with Circular
1959, is carried out at your port or Singapore
before the end of November 1965 with drydocking
at the discretion of the Surveyor the Committee
will then be prepared to consider the postponeuent
of the Special Survey.

In view of the sge of the ship the
period of postponement for the Special Survey
will be dependent upon the condition of the
vessel as found and reported upon at the
General Examination and in no circumstances
beyond the end of October 1964 .

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
HONG KONG

c.C.Singapore,



